
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 4/10/2014 9:22:13 PM 
To: Raymond G. Fugere (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: FBI Seeking Public's Help Regarding Destruction of an Energy Facility, 

Disruption of Communication Lines Case 

Ray, 

The FBI also issued a press release today. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

Begin forwarded message: 

From 
Date: 
To: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@,pge.com> 
Subject: FBI Seeking Public's Help Regarding Destruction of an Energy 
Facility, Disruption of Communication Lines Case 

FBI Seeking Public's Help Regarding Destruction of an Energy Facility, Disruption of 
Communication Lines Case 

U.S. Department of Justice 

Redacted 
April 10, 2014 at 1:43:50 PM PDT 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

San Francisco Division 

mailto:raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov


450 Golden Gate Avenue, Floor 13 

San Francisco, California 94102 

For Immediate Release 

April 10, 2014 

FBI Seeking Public's Help Regarding Destruction of an Energy 
Facility, Disruption of Communication Lines Case 

Incident at the PG&E Metcalf Power Substation Occurred Almost One 
Year Ago 

SAN FRANCISCO - The FBI San Francisco Field Office is seeking the public's help 
regarding the Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) Metcalf power substation 
shooting and AT&T fiber optic cable incident which occurred on April 16, 2013. 

On the 16th at approximately 1:40 a.m., the Santa Clara County Sheriffs Office and San 
Jose Police Department received multiple phone calls of gunshots in the area of 
Monterey Road and Blanchard Road in San Jose, Calif. 

That morning, an unknown individual(s) cut two groups of fiber optic cables and used a 
7.62 caliber rifle to shoot ten transformer bays. The individual(s) should be considered 
armed and dangerous. 

Anyone with information is urged to contact their nearest FBI office or dial 911. The FBI 
can be reached 24 hours a day at 415-553-7400 in the San Francisco area. All calls are 
confidential. Tips can also be submitted at: tips.fbi.gov. 

Members of the media should contact FBI Media Representative Peter Lee at 415-553-7450. 


